
Hello, 

 

Hello,  
 
I support the actions of the current USDA wildlife services program. After reading the attached comments 

from citizens that would like to see an end to this program the common theme seems to be a push 

towards and non-lethal approach. I believe that the USDA wildlife services make every attempt to 

utilize the non-lethal option but are at times faced with difficult situations that truly require a lethal 

method of take. Unregulated animal control will lead to many negative issues and potential harm to 

the residents of this county. I believe the wildlife services program should open a dialogue with the 

concerned citizens as a way to educate them on the dangers surrounding unregulated animal control. 

Simply terminating this USDA wildlife program and transitioning to the proposed county run program 

would appear to be a move to satisfy those with the loudest voice, lacking any realistic approach to 

properly dealing with animal control. I appreciate your time.  

 
Craig R Frost II 
Farm Bureau Director  

 


